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Kalamazoo County Senior Expo Returns for 25th Year 

KALAMAZOO, Mich. – Serving older adults as a community resource hub for a quarter-century, the 

Kalamazoo County Senior Expo returns to the Kalamazoo County Expo Center from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Tuesday, Oct. 1.  

The free event, organized by the Kalamazoo County Health & Community Services Department’s Area 

Agency on Aging Region 3A Division (AAA3A), features over 100 exhibitors representing various agencies 

tailored to meet the unique needs of older adults living in Kalamazoo County. 

“Over the past 25 years, the Senior Expo has connected tens of thousands of older adults to the 

resources necessary to age in place as active members of their community,” Don Saldia, AAA3A Division 

Manager said. “This enduring success is a clear indication of the robust support available to older adults 

living in Kalamazoo County, largely due to funding sources like the Senior Millage.” 

Senior Millage-funded programs help to keep older adults in their homes for as long as possible with the 

support of local organizations. Administered by the AAA3A, the Senior Millage provides in-home 

services, care management, education, safety, dignity, independence, and healthy living programs for 

Kalamazoo County residents aged 60 and above. 

Some of the programs, services, and organizations available to older adults as exhibitors at the Senior 

Expo this year include:  

• Adult Day and Senior Centers 

• Hearing Aids 

• Home Delivered Meals 

• Home Repair 

• Legal Assistance 

• Transportation 

• Wheelchair Ramps 

• Long-Term Care Assistance 

• On-site Flu Vaccinations 

For more details about the event at 2900 Lake St. this October, please visit 

www.kalcounty.com/seniorexpo or contact the AAA3A at 269-373-5173.  
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